From: registrar

Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 12:47 PM

To:

Subject:

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 9:51 PM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.cg>
susject tetter ot commens- [N

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Jenny Bogdala

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Living in Northern Ontario is already too expensive

-- Attachment --

. Please do not increase rates.





